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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CHIEF ADMINISTRATION 
OFFICERS & PAYROLL OFFICERS 

 

 

We would like to advise you of changes that affect contributions under the: 

Municipal Employees Group Insurance Plan 

 

Rate Increases for: 

Voluntary Accidental Death and Dismemberment Insurance (AD&D) 

The Accidental Death and Dismemberment (AD&D) benefit will be transiƟoning from Beneva (formerly 
SSQ) to AIG Insurance. This transiƟon also brings expanded benefits under the AD&D coverage.  

We are required to increase the Voluntary Accidental Death and Dismemberment Insurance (AD&D) 
contribuƟon rates, effecƟve January 1, 2025.  

The revised rates are to be applied to the first pay issued with a January 2025 payment date.  

AƩached are revised Insurance DeducƟons Tables. It is important that the correct contribuƟons be 
remiƩed in order to avoid claim delays or denials. 

If you have employees who are on an approved leave of absence or on layoff and they have prepaid their 
Voluntary Accidental Death and Dismemberment Insurance, please noƟfy them of the rate change and 
collect any addiƟonal contribuƟons that may be required if they do not return to work by first pay period 
in 2025. 

A copy of the Voluntary Accidental Death and Dismemberment Insurance DeducƟon Table has been sent 
to employees parƟcipaƟng in this plan and the MEBP Group Insurance Benefit Booklet has been updated 
on our website www.mebp.mb.ca. 

No Rate change for Employee Only Plan 
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New Rate change for Employee & Family Plan 

Current Rate                                    New Rate effecƟve January 1, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Employees have the opƟon to apply for Voluntary AD&D coverage or change their current coverage, up to a 
maximum of $250,000, to take full advantage of these new enhancements. If they are interested in either 
opƟon, please provide them with the necessary Form 78 – ApplicaƟon/Change- Voluntary Accidental 
Death & Dismemberment (AD&D).   

ApplicaƟons or requested changes that are received by our office will be made effecƟve the date in 
which Form 78 is signed and rates will reflect the 2024 & 2025 costs respecƟvely. 

You may wish to keep this informaƟon for future reference. Please contact the Municipal Employees 
Benefits Program if you have any quesƟons. 

 
Coughlin & Associates 

Municipal Employees Benefits Program 
PO Box 764 

Winnipeg MB R3C 2L4 
 

pensionrequestsmebp@coughlin.ca  
 

 

 

 

 

  


